Summer 2020

Dear Parents,

Summer is here and we know the students are ready for a
break. However, it is so important that the students continue
reading throughout the summer. You can help your child keep
learning by encouraging fun activities and projects that reinforce
critical thinking, problem solving, and just fun. Read, read, read
with your child this summer. Select a consistent time each day set
aside just to read.

Each student is to select two chapter books that are
appropriate for their reading level. For each of the books, the

student must fill out the attached book report forms (can be written or
typed).

*Book reports are due Friday, August 14, 2020.

Books selected:
Title Author

Have a great summer and HAPPY READING!
Lower School Team ©
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Spelling
Spacing
Neatness

Reading Book Report Form

Name Date

1. What was the title and author of your book?
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5. What was your favorite part in this book?
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